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Term 1 Week 10 2016 
Calendar – Term 1 2016 

2016 
Fri 1 Apr                                  Grip Leadership course  
                                                 Yr. 5&6 + Mrs Chapman – 

Goulburn  
Tues 5 Apr                               Free Bush Dance 2:30pm 
Wed 6 Apr                                Mrs G Positive behaviour 

in Schools training with 
Murray Walpole at school. 

Thurs 7 Apr                             Celebration Assembly 2pm 
Fri 8 Apr                                  Term 1 Ends 
Mon 25 Apr                              ANZAC DAY 

 
Making Butter 

Last week students had a great time making 
butter with Mr Glasser. They dramatized being 
the cream in the jar and turning into butter, 
then shook their jars of cream, made butter 
and enjoyed eating it on a baguette. Everyone 
took some butter home to add to Easter Hot 
Cross buns!  

 

 
 

Science Experiment 
Years 3-6 have been conducting a science 
experiment to find out what conditions plants 
need to grow. Ask the students for more 
information! 
 

     
 

 
 

The Wee Jasper Opera House! 
Last Thursday the netting was put up over the 
fruit trees, led by Tim and Troy, with the help of 
students and parents. It has been named The 
Wee Jasper Opera house!  
Students enjoyed a picnic and Easter egg hunt 
on Thursday afternoon in the “Opera House”.  
Thank you to everyone for your hard work to 
protect our trees. We look forward to collecting 
produce later in the year. 
Fun was had by all! 

 
 

    
 

 
 

Special Event 
FREE 

Aussie Bush Dance 
“THE BILLY TEA BUSH BAND” 

When: Tues 5th April!  
Time: 2:30pm  
Where: Wee Jasper Public School  
What: The 40 minute Concert is about having 
a lot of fun and consists of two of Australia’s 
Folk Songs and two classic Australian Bush 
Dances that would entertain students and 
parents of all ages!  
Dress: Wear your Bush Dancing clothes.  
Students may wear their bush dancing clothes 
to school. 
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Monday, 4 April 2016 Term 1 – Week 8  

GRIP Leadership  
Last Friday students in Years 5 and 6 attended a 
Leadership course in Goulburn. They learnt how to 
be generous towards others, how to be a responsible 
learner and citizen, what integrity is, and how to 
help people and be part of a group. Thank you to 
Mrs. Chapman for transporting and accompanying 
the students. 

 

 
Celebration Assembly 

 
There will be a celebration of learning 
assembly on Thursday at 2:15pm, followed by 
afternoon tea. 
Students will be reflecting on their learning this 
term and presenting a poem and a song. There 
will be rewards for successes achieved this 
term. 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 

 

 
 

 

Thursday is 

 
 

The van from Yass library comes on 2nd and 4th 
Thursday of the month. Jake would like more 
locals to pop in and say hello. 
Dates for Term 2 are: 
April 14, 28 
May 12, 26 
June 9, 23 
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